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MORGAN'S Fine Fish, Omeath, is one of 

21 seafood processing companies across 

Ireland who are to benefit from a national 

€15.5million investment in the seafood 

processing industry announced last week. 

Louth T.D. Peter Fitzpatrick, has welcomed 

the announcement of the investment made 

by Louth seafood processing firms which he 

said will help to realise the sector's potential 

while creating much needed jobs. 

In Louth, a total investment of €58,990.75 is 

being made by local firms, among which 

are Seafood Processors Ltd. T/A Morgan's 

Fine Fish, Omeath. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Morgan's Fine Fish are a major processor 

of seafood produce in their state of the art 

plant in Omeath. The company has been 

existence for 150 years and over the last 

few decades have established themselves 

as a premium supplier to the catering and 

retail trade in Ireland. 

Morgan's work closely with BIM who have 

helped them expand over the last decade 

by providing funding for particular capital 

projects aimed at growing market share in 

overseas markets. Currently Morgan's are 

reviewing opportunities in a variety of 

sterling based opportunities helped by the 

grants made available through BIM. 


